
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 
Date: November 03, 2022 

 
 

Notice Regarding House Uniform 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

As the winter season is approaching, you are requested to contact the track suit 
vendor in case you require to purchase the track suit jacket.  

 
 

You may contact Mr. Amit Kumawat for giving your wards measurement for winter 
house uniform at 9251422222 

 

 

Principal,                 

St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 


